Template for ‘Stop the Tenure Clock’ - Faculty Member to Chair

Date

[Name of Chair]

[Name of Department]

[Campus Address]

University of Delaware

Newark, DE  19716

RE:  Stop the Tenure Clock Request

Dear [Name of Chair]:

With this letter, I would like to formally request a [one year] extension of my pre-tenure probationary period due to [the birth or adoption of my child, etc.] It is my understanding that this request to ‘stop the tenure clock’ will be shared with both the College of Arts & Sciences dean and the university provost, and that I should indicate in my pre-tenure dossiers that I have requested this option for the academic year [year-year].  I understand that with this extension, I will be eligible to be considered for tenure not later than the [year-year] academic year, with tenure effective – if the decision is favorable – starting in fall [year].  I also understand that my stopping the tenure clock does not preclude my seeking tenure and promotion whenever I have met the requirements, even if that occurs before [year-year].

I am extremely grateful to the university for establishing this family-friendly policy, and I very much look forward to pursuing and achieving tenure here.

Sincerely,

[Name]

[Title]

[Department]

